ASPRS
Data Preservation and Archiving Committee (DPAC)

13 March 2014

Attendees:	Lluis Colomer, Mohammad Khayat, Bob Pope, Bill Teng, Jeff Young, 
John Faundeen

Topics discussed:

· Annual Conference
· DPAC Meeting
· Special Session 
· Annual Report to Board
· Charter and Strategic Plans
· Metadata Statement
· Data Lifecycle
· Aerial Inventory
· Vice-Chair
· AGU Informatics Connection

The participants were given the dates and time for the DPAC Meeting and the DPAC Special Session at the ASPRS Annual Conference.  Those are:

	DPAC Meeting	Monday, March 24 from 10:00-11:00 in the Wilkinson
Room, 1st Floor Suite Tower

	Special Session	Wednesday, March 26 from 9:15-10:45 
(Room to be listed in the Program)

The Annual Report to the Board was briefed and approved by the participants.  The report summarizes the accomplishments over the last year and the planned topics for the future.  ACTION: John Faundeen to send the report to ASPRS.

No additional comments were received during the final review period for the DPAC Charter and Strategic Plan.  These were sent to Jeff Young who offered to facilitate the review of the documents by the ASPRS Board.  It is hoped that they will be approved during the Annual Conference.

The participants made minor edits to the proposed Metadata Statement and agreed that it should be sent out for all DPAC members to review one last time.  ACTION: John Faundeen to send out the document for a one-week review period.  ACTION:  DPAC return comments by 20 March 2014.

Much discussion on the merits of either adopting an existing or developing a new data lifecycle model that ASPRS members would find useful.  A way forward was agreed upon that entails John Faundeen drafting a proposal to develop a lifecycle model.  Once DPAC edits have been incorporated, the proposal will be sent to ASPRS for forwarding to the membership to determine interest in DPAC going down this road.  ACTION: John Faundeen to send the proposal to DPAC for review.

Brief discussion on the merits of ASPRS hosting a simple web portal containing basic information on non-federal aerial holdings.  Quick consensus was detected that such a tool would be useful.  ACTION: John Faundeen to resurrect and update the original proposal and obtain DPAC comments before presenting to the ASPRS Board.

Noting that the ASPRS Handbook indicates Committees should have a Chair and Deputy-Chair, if appropriate, the members discussed the need for such an arrangement in DPAC.  We also discussed the Handbook guideline that Committee Chairs rotate every two years, though extensions can be arranged.  John Faundeen has served for two years so DPAC opinions regarding the Chair and Deputy-Chair are encouraged.  No consensus was reach today.

[bookmark: _GoBack]John Faundeen relayed that contact with AGU’s Informatics group was established.  Michael Piasecki, Chair of the Earth Space Science Informatics group in AGU indicated interest in collaborating with DPAC.  He wanted to further discuss the idea with other members of his group.  We discussed the possibility of joining each other’s meetings to better understand the individual perspectives a bit more.

Next DPAC Meeting is scheduled for 10 April 2014.
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